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Board Approves Search Guidelines for ABOR’s Managing Director  

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – In a special board meeting today, the Arizona Board of Regents approved guidelines for 

the search process for ABOR’s managing director.  

The board as a whole will serve as the search committee to recruit a diverse pool of qualified individuals 

into the prospect pool. The board anticipates inviting one or more prospects to interview. When 

prospects agree to be interviewed by the board, they become candidates in the search and their names 

will become public to the extent required by Arizona public records law. 

The board will vote in a public meeting to make its selection and approve the terms of the employment 

contract. 

“The managing director position for ABOR is complex, responsible for guiding the board’s ambitious 

strategic plan and requires broad vision, commitment and dedication,” said ABOR Chair Bill Ridenour. 

“Arizona’s public universities are some of the most competitive, innovative and successful in the 

country, and we are well-positioned to take on the challenges and opportunities ahead. We are eager to 

recruit individuals who have true passion for public higher education and who can further advance the 

university enterprise and student success as well as expand the board’s mission to address community 

and state-wide issues.” 
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Contact : Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
 Julie Newberg, 602-229-2534, 602-686-1803, Julie.Newberg@azregents.edu 
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